PUBLIC HEARING

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY DEVELOPMENT
REVIEW BOARD ON WEDNESDAY, September 7, 2016 AT 7:00 p.m. IN THE
COUNCIL ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

1. Approve the minutes of the August 10, 2016 hearing.

2, Consider application No. 16039 by Pomerleau Family, LLC for a two lot Planned Unit
Development at the Waterfront Plaza. No new construction is proposed.

3. Consider application No. 16045 by Turtle Pier, LLC, a.k.a. Charles & Nancv Cook, for filling
of land on Parcel No. 125074, 200 Farrant Street. No buildings are involved or proposed.

4, Other business

5. Adjourn

Applications and supporting data are available in the Zoning Administrator’s Office
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